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Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.

October 10, 2022

Dear Buchanan Bucks Families,

Last school year our spring break was moved to the third week of March. This was done to align
students' learning for those participating in College Coursework and provide a gap between
Spring Break and Statewide Assessments. Berrien County Districts are seeking input as we begin
to look at the schedule for the Spring of 2024 and beyond.

Please take a moment to provide the superintendents of the Berrien County Public Schools with
information regarding the scheduling of spring break beginning in the Spring of 2024. The
survey will remain open until October 30, 2022. This information will be considered in
determining when the 2024 spring break should be scheduled.

Click here for Survey

Thank you in advance for your time.

Educationally yours,

Carchés

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools


https://forms.gle/sHEijoJixrDKKLG36

